
Carmody, Jody

From: Smith, Kim on behalf of PUC
Sent: Wednesday, August 27, 2008 9:34 AM
To: Howland, Debra; Noonan, Amanda; Naylor, Mark; Raymond, Margaret; Leighton, Adele;

Carmody, Jody
Subject: FW: proposed increase in water bill

I have attached an internet e-mail from our PUC account regarding Docket No. OW 08-073,
Pennichuck Water Works, Inc.

--Kim

Original Message
From: Emmy Patronick [mailto: ernandjus@rnsn. corn]
Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2008 9:32 PM
To: PUC
Subject: re: proposed increase in water bill

Our names are Justin and Emmy Patronick and we reside in Nashua, NH. We are
not able to make the hearing on 8/27/08 in Concord so are writing with our
comments regarding the proposed increase in the water bill.

We feel that is a steep increase all at once, that is not financially
necessary. We had researched the reasons behind the proposed increases. We
feel that it is a business want, not a need, to have make the proposed
technological changes. We don’t feel like we should be responsible for
paying an 25% increase to fund that.

We hope our input will be taken into consideration. Thank you,

Emmy and Justin Patronick
28 Grand Ave
Nashua, NH 03060


